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SUMMARY

Digest: The Act would bar an SDC for putting in a home fire sprinkler system that meets a certain
national standard. The Act would bar an SDC for the increase in the capacity of the system's water
meter over the water meter that would otherwise be required. (Flesch Readability Score: 62.1).

Provides that a local government may not impose or increase a system development charge for the
installation of a National Fire Protection Association 13D residential fire sprinkler system or for the
increase in capacity of the system's water meter over the capacity of the water meter that would
otherwise be required.
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